
 

 

From: Muriel Matthews   

Sent: 2025/02/19 9:47 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: Application for Minor Variance involving Application Number A-2024-0458 

concerning Property Address 46 Bromley Crescent 

 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

I am voting against this application as I see it as a way to increase the rooming house problem in 

our neighbourhood. This decreases the value of our homes; turns the area into a poorly rundown 

property and adds unnecessary noise and too many cars. I am really surprised that a vote is really 

necessary for this situation. I would have thought that the mayor and council would recognize that 

this is not a means  of solving the housing crisis. We are within the 60 meter area of this property 

but I feel very sorry for the next door neighbours. I believe this practice has to be stopped. 

I am giving my permission to post this correspondence on the agenda. 

 Berkley and Muriel Matthews 

37 Brookland Dr. Brampton On. 

 

 

 

 


